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INT. MARLTON HOME - LIVING ROOM - DAY 

Teddy now seems unsure..

TEDDY
Look, I appreciate you coming out 
and all..But I think I am going to 
pass on the sex.

GOO GOO’s face drops and Teddy notices.

TEDDY (CONT’D)
I’ll pay you of course. Full price. 
But we are not going to do the do.

GOO GOO
(confused)

Was it something I said?

TEDDY
No no no..not at all.

GOO GOO
(increased confusion)

Do I not look as good as I did in 
my online photo?

TEDDY
(comforting)

No you look incredible. Even better 
than that picture.

GOO GOO
Then I don’t understand. Why don’t 
you want to fuck me?

The bluntness catches Teddy off guard. It takes him a moment 
to respond.

TEDDY
(small stutter)

Because..because I’m satisfied. 

GOO GOO
Excuse me?

TEDDY
I thought I wanted sex, but having 
a conversation with you has been 
just as pleasing. I mean I think I 
just needed someone to talk to. 
Someone new and fresh if that makes 
sense.
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Goo Goo tilts her head.

GOO GOO
That is unacceptable.

Teddy is stunned by the comment.

GOO GOO (CONT’D)
I didn’t come here just to get 
paid. I came here because I 
actually enjoy what I do.

TEDDY
I’m sorry..I don’t....

GOO GOO
(interrupting)

I didn’t answer your call to become 
your therapist. I came here to have 
sex. I came to feel good. I came to 
have a good time.

Teddy is almost speechless.

TEDDY
I didn’t mean to lead you on.

GOO GOO
Well that’s exactly what you did 
and I am not going to accept it. 

TEDDY
(careful)

What do you mean you’re not going 
to accept it?

GOO GOO
Exactly what I said. You are going 
to fulfill half of the reason why I 
am here. You’re going to take off 
your clothes, climb on top of me 
and stir until everything is real 
creamy.
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